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3 May 2019 

Newsletter 11/19 Dear Parents / Caregivers  

 

o Use of Driveway: cars are not 
permitted to use the driveway 
between 8:30 – 9:15am and 2:45-
3:15pm even if it’s raining! 
 

o Yellow lines mean no stopping or 
parking. 
 

o Kapahaka Performance – Friday 
30th November at 2.30pm.  All 
welcome. 

 
o End of Year Mass/Celebration – 

Wednesday 19 December at 5:30pm 
at St Patrick’s in Macandrew Road. 
 

o School Finishes – on Thursday 20 
December 
 

o School Commences – 4 February 
2019 

 
 

Winter uniform: Children can now wear 
winter uniforms – see uniform list →.  If you 
wish to purchase a school jacket you can buy 
them from NZ Uniforms at 124 Crawford 
Street. 

Parking: Please refrain from parking on the 
yellow lines and across driveways when you 
drop off and pick up your children. 

Absences: if your child is going to be absent 
please ring the office prior to 9am or leave a 
message on the answerphone. You can also 
send the office an email.  

 

 SAVE THE DATE: Thursday 6th June  
We are having a special Matariki Celebration 
from 5.30pm.  More details to come. 
 

Welcome to the new pupils, their families and returning families at St Brigid’s School we have 

some exciting things planned for this term. 

 

These are the charities that we support 
during the year at St Brigid’s.   
Caritas – Term 1 
Nano Nagle – Term 2 
Young Vinnies – Term 3 
Missions – Term 4 
 

Winter Uniform.   

This term the children should be in their 

winter uniforms.  The children should be 

wearing the correct school uniform with 

only the winter additions listed below. 

 

Girls Winter Uniform: 

Same as usual except for the following: 

Navy tights/long navy socks worn with 

pinafore 

Navy track pants may be worn (no 

stripes/logos) 

White long sleeved blouse (with peaked 

collar) or white skivvy 

Boys Winter Uniform 

Same as usual except for the following: 

Navy track pants may be worn (no 

stripes/logos) 

Long sleeved grey shirt or grey/white 

skivvy 

Grey three-quarter length socks 

 

A reminder: black sports or leather shoes 

(no coloured, stripes or logos or coloured 

laces please) 

 

OPTIONAL: Navy beanie embroidered with 

the school name; available from the office 

for $11.00 each. NB: navy beanies only to 

be worn. 

 



 
 

 
 

 
Winter Sports: Team lists for Kiwihoops 

went home early this week.  

NB: If your child is unable to play please 

notify the school and coach as early as 

possible so alternative arrangements can 

be made for the game/team. 

 

Kiwihoops (Miniball):  Thank you to all the 

coaches for the Kiwihoops teams this season. 

Please remember that mouth guards are 

compulsory for all teams. Competition starts 

on the 23rd of May and finishes on the 22nd 

August.  

 

Netball: We will provide further information 

next week. We are in the process of 

trying to organise a team across schools 

for the Year1/2 children who have signed 

up. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

   

 

  
 
 

  

   

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

What’s Happening Next Week? 
Tues 7th  Caritas Mufti Day/Rice Lunch Day 

PTA Meeting 

What’s Happening in Term 2 
May 

Wed 22nd   BOT Meeting at 6pm 

June 

Mon 3rd  Queen’s Birthday – School Closed 

Thurs 6th  Matariki Celebration 

Wed 19th  BOT Meeting at 6pm 

July 

Fri 5th  Last Day of Term 2 

Kind regards  

Deborah Charleson 

BOT News 

 Next meeting: Wednesday 22 May 

 BOT Elections: 7 June 2019 

 

 

 

 

School Bank Account Details (Please ensure you 

deposit any money into the correct account) 

Board of Trustees - School Account:  

06 0942 0045712 00 

PTA – Fundraising Account:  

03 1732 0001257 00 
 

 

R E Comment 
Week 1 

29 March – 3 April 

 

Welcome back to Term 2.  

Our Value for this term is Care – Atawhaitia. 

We are thinking about how we can show 

Atawhaitia to our classmates; our environment; 

people in our community and you our parents and 

whanau. 

Please talk at home about 

how we can show 

Atawhaitia 

 

 

Special Lunch Days  

Friday 10th May – Pizza  
Friday 24th May – Wraps  
Friday 7th June – Savouries 
Friday 21st June – Pizza 
Friday 5th July – Sausage Sizzle 
 



 

  

 
  

 

 

 

  
  
  
 

 
 
 
  

 

 

 Uniform Shop:  Remember we are going 

to be opening the Uniform Shop between 

2.30 and 3.30pm every Friday. 

 Entertainment Books: were sent home 

with the children last term.  If you are not 

purchasing one please just return it to 

school as soon as possible. 

 PTA Fundraisers and Events to watch 

out for in Term 2… 

Eco Bags 

Kaboodle Swimming Bags 

Beeswax Food Wraps 

Honey 

Bowl-a-thon 

 Thank You! Just over $3000 was donated 

to the school from the PTA last term.  This 

money helped to fund sports equipment, 

kapahaka and sports registrations. 

 Next Meeting: Tuesday 7
th

 May 7.30pm 

in the staffroom.  All welcome. 

 

 

BOT Elections – 7 June 2019 

 
The St Brigid’s electoral roll of 

parents/caregivers eligible to vote in the 

upcoming BOT Elections is available at 

the school office for inspection. 

 

Nomination forms with further 

information will be posted out at the end 

of next week. 

 

Nominations close at 12 noon on 24 

May.  



 

 


